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Restricting the right of voters to have access to the ballot is un-American. Here in the 

FREE state of Oregon, we don't bow to the whims of wannabe kings or their fascist 

bootlicking cronies. We recognize the freedom we are blessed with to voice our 

choices as to who represents US. If you want to live in a state that doesn't want its 

people to have a voice, MOVE TO TEXAS. That is all. Those of you who 

wrote/support this measure, thank you for outing yourselves as anti-American, anti-

democracy, and unwilling to represent the will of the people. Those of you who 

faithfully represent the will of the people, thank you for standing up to this attempt 

restrict the democratic rights of the people. We do see what you do, and know who 

you represent with your choices. The right to vote is the right for US to replace those 

of you who willingly would take OUR rights from us with honest Americans who will 

honor the will of the people. 


